Additional thanks to all of the <u>individual donors</u> who provided the seed money for the project.

To Mr. Joe Platt (Class of 1964) for his very substantial personal donation, The Hicksville Fire Dept. Golf committee headed at the time by Ex. Capt. Mike Azzue for its generous donation. These two donations allowed us to purchase the remaining monument stones and name plaques to complete the memorial.

Thanks also to <u>Mrs. Deloris Esposito</u> - <u>Esposito Memorials</u>, for working with us during the design, purchase, and placement of the monument stones; <u>Mr. Joe Vangeli</u> - <u>V-crete Construction</u>, for the donation of excavation and placement of the concrete foundation.

And to Mr. Harry Single - Uncle Harry's Trophies and Plaques for providing guidance during the layout and punches of the individual plaques;

Mr. Norman Reid, (Class of 1964) and Mike Melody, (Class of 1955) for their support during the stages of development throughout the construction phase of the project.

Mr. Nathan Narden (Hicksville Fire Dept. Jr. Fire Fighter who was to be the backup presenter if Tommy Sullivan was not available. (Thank you Nathan for having my back.)